Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel
RULE NO.:
RULE TITLE:

64B3-11.001
Continuing Education

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 28, 2019, the Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, received a petition for variance and waiver submitted by Darlene Keppel, BS, MT, SCYM(ASCP). Petitioner is seeking a variance or waiver of Rule 64B3-11.001, F.A.C., which requires that in order to renew a clinical laboratory personnel license, a minimum of 24 hours of continuing education shall be earned during each biennium. Petitioner took courses with an out of state agency and is requesting the Board approve the courses for the continuing education requirements. Comments on the petition should be filed with the Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin # C07, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3257, telephone: (850)488-0595, or by electronic mail – Anthony.Spivey@flhealth.gov, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Anthony B. Spivey, Executive Director, Board of Clinical Laboratory Personnel, at the above address.
